
May 12, 2009

Richard D . Steinke
Executive Director
Port of Long Beach
925 Harbor Plaza
Long Beach, Ca 90802

SUBJECT MIDDLE HARBOR REDEVLOPMENT PROJECT FINAL EISIEIR

Dear Richard,

As per the request of the City Attorney, I have reviewed the traffic impact
analysis and responses to transportation-related comments for the Middle Harbor
Redevelopment Project .

It is my opinion that the traffic impact analysis conducted for the project was
completed in accordance with applicable methodologies and guidelines
employed by the City of Long Beach for the conduct of such studies .
Furthermore, I concur with the conclusions reached in the study and mitigation
measures proposed .

Sincerely,

David Roseman
City Traffic Engineer
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